
OM Russia Missionaries
Victor & Anya Karle   Sasha & Marnia Ivanov  Audrey Borkov

Olga Vakulenko     Oksana Bekina

Missionaries of the Week

Childcare Service
The childcare program is running for the English service, for

children ages 1-4. Parents and volunteers, please use the stairwell
next to the elevator in the old entrance. For more information,

please contact Helena Harder at (204)332-1792

Meals on Wheels
For those in need of meals, please contact Sara Knelsen at

(204)362-6481 (cell)

Bulletin
If you have any prayer requests, praise items or announcements that

you would like included in the bulletin, please contact Eddy or Danielle
Janzen at (431) 733-3434 or (204) 332-0246 or email

eddyjanzen@icloud.com. 
The deadline for the bulletin is Friday at 6:00pm

Order of Service

Song Leader:                               Ricky Martens

Announcements:                    Deacon Ken Thiessen

Karina FriesenPrelude:

Message:                                 Pastor Henry Penner
Pastor David Elias

Special
Number:                         Susan Friesen

 
Pray for Ben and Tanya Penner and their family as Tanya is
scheduled for heart surgery on June 12th.
Pray for safe travels for Pete Elias and the group that is headed to
Pine Ridge Bible Camp June 6-9 , as well as for the work they will
be doing to prepare the camp for summer.
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Trudy Klassen would like to thank everyone for their prayers, they
are greatly appreciated. She asks that we continue to pray for her,  as
she is scheduled for another surgery June 13th.
Pray for all those struggling with health issues.

Prayer Requests/Praise Items

Pianist:                                          

This Week's Announcements
Monday, June 9th
Monday, June 9th
Saturday, June 14th

Pentecost Service at 10:00am
Youth (13+) at 7:30pm

Lee Brainard at 7:00pm
                       “Battle of the Ages” 

Rosa Siemens
Nicole Geortzen

There will be a Brotherhood Meeting on June 21 . All brothers are
encouraged to attend. Donuts at 8:30am and the meeting at 9:00am.
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The church picnic has been planned for July 13 . th

Upcoming

German:
English:

German:
English:

Lee Brainard is scheduled to speak at our church on the topic “Battle
of the Ages”. He will be speaking Saturday the 14  at 7:00pm and

also Sunday the 15th during Adult Sunday and the English Service,
as well as a Q&A at 3:00pm on Sunday afternoon. All are welcome to

attend.
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Battle of the Ages

Adult Sunday School Diedrich Peters

The Men's Annual Golf Tournament and Steak Dinner is planned for
July 5th. There will be sign up sheets in the foyer for the next two

Sundays. There will be separate sign up sheets for golf and the dinner.
Payment is appreciated at the time of registration. E-transfer is

available.

Men’s Annual Golf Tournament

Congratulations to Tyrel and Jessica Wiebe on the birth of their son,
Jack Emerson Wiebe, born on May 23  weighing 6lbs 15oz rd

and 20.47" long.

Birth Announcement



ZION MENNONITE CHURCH
208 Hespeler, Avenue East
Schanzenfeld, Manitoba

R6W 1K3
info@zmchurch.org

But we preach Christ crucified   
1 Corinthians 1:23a

Welcome to
Zion Mennonite Church

June 8th, 2025
German Service
Adult Sunday School
Sunday School
English Service

9:20 am
9:20 am
9:20 am

10:45 am

Pastor Bill Thiessen
Pastor Henry Penner
Pastor David Elias
Pastor Diedrich Peters
Pastor Eddy Janzen
Deacon Ben Krahn
Deacon Ken Thiessen
Deacon Willie Penner
Deacon John Siemens
Deacon Rudy Knelsen
Church

204-325-5463
204-242-4283
204-362-0262
204-362-8299
431-733-3434
204-325-3145
204-362-3750
204-362-1074
204-384-8243
204-362-7100
204-325-9688

Pine Ridge Bible Camp is in need of male cabin leaders for the first 5
weeks of summer camp.

Any help during this time would be greatly appreciated. If you are 
18 years or older and want to get involved by doing something

different this summer, please consider registering at the Pine Ridge
Bible Camp Website or contact 

Michael Elias for more information at 1-204-362-9114

Pine Ridge Bible Camp

There is a poster in the foyer about a gathering in Hays, Alberta on
July 11-13th regarding setting up a centrum in Canada. 

Centrum in Alberta

The grocery grabbers for Pine Ridge Bible Camp are now available
on the table in the foyer. Fill out the smaller portion of the coupon

and purchase the item in the quantity listed, or a little more, and
return to church no later than June 22 . There is also an option for
monetary donations that will be used for the purchase of produce. 
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Grocery Grabbers

mailto:info@zmchurch.org

